EDITORIAL

A Warm Welcome in Chilled Quetta

Dear Readers

It gives me immense pleasure to inform you about the PJR's Pre-conference issue (PJR 28.4: Oct-
Dec 2018). You would remember that this is the 4th pre-conference issue in row and following the
footsteps, it includes abstracts of 34th Annual RSP Conference, being held from 7-9th December
2018 in Quetta. On behalf of Editorial Team of PJR, | am extremely grateful to all authors who have
contributed their manuscripts for this issue and all reviewers for their sincere scholastic support in
reviewing large number of manuscripts in a timely and purely professional manner.

We are also thankful to Prof Dr Ashraf Achakzai, President RSP and executive council for continuous
financial support to PJR which has enabled us to issue PJR (both online and print version) without
putting publication charges to contributing authors. This reiterates commitment of RSP to its motive
of fostering the sole scholastic radiology forum of Pakistan.

| also congratulate the Organizing Committee of 34th Annual RSP Conference for organizing a
wonderful meeting and Scientific Committee for designing an exemplary grid of academic events
knitted with pre-conference workshops and rich scientific sessions.

Hope we will be having good audience in these academic events to fulfill the theme behind every
academic symposia and conference.

Organizing committee is waiting eagerly to warmly welcome in chilled Quetta to our valued participants
at 34th Annual RSP Conference 2018.
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